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Falls City Spring Clean Up Planned for April

(KTNC) -- Plans are being made for Falls City’s annual spring clean up. The event is planned this
year for the second weekend in April - Friday, April 11 and Saturday, April 12.

The clean up provides residents an opportunity to dispose of large items such as furniture and
appliances, as well as all recycling items, cellular phones, old or unused medication, and Goodwill
charitable donations.

No tires or toxic materials will be collected during the spring clean up.

A handout with details about the clean up will be available at the first of March at City Hall, the
Falls City Chamber of Commerce, and the Falls City Library and Arts Center.
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